
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

• Subject: RE: Revised LTP 
Date: 12 May 2019 22:59:22 
Attachments: image001.jpg 

Hi Ian, 

Thank you for your email – to ensure that your suggestions get recorded can I please suggest 
that you include both of your points below in your response to the ongoing consultations on 
both the Local Plan and Local Transport Plan – your comments apply to both plans so please 
could you send them to both consultation addresses – LTP@warrington.gov.uk and 
localplan@warrington.gov.uk 

Thanks 

Steve 

Steve Hunter 
Transport for Warrington Service Manager 
Environment and Transport Directorate 

Warrington Borough Council, New Town House, Buttermarket Street, Warrington, WA1 
2NH 

www.warrington.gov.uk |@warringtonbc | facebook/warringtonbc 

From: Ian Buttress 
Sent: 10 May 2019 11:52 
To: Hunter, Stephen 

Subject: Revised LTP 

Stephen- you may be able to help with two matters-
1. Tram Depot -  we belief that is will be sensible to reserve land for a future Tram Depot- I 
am advised that the area needed is in the region of 5/10 acres. The preferred area will be 
close to the M6 at Junction 20 so that it will be close to the eastern part of the Phase one 
tram line through Lymm/Town Centre/Penketh or Great Sankey. Please identify a suitable 
piece of land and arrange for it to be reserved. 
2. Park and Ride - at our recent meeting we also mentioned the North/South Route along 
the A49- at the southern end we have our eye on land just before the roundabout to 
junction 10 (travelling South) for park and ride. When I was at the stadium on Wednesday I 
was able to see the plan for the proposed housing  for the Garden Suburb and found that 
site number A1 is allocated for housing but that is the park and ride area we would like to 
reserve although only half of A1 would be needed. As this is also a Local Plan matter will 
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we need to put representations on the Local Plan as well ? 

Ian B-




